
Dr. and Mrs. Phillip Guzelian 
3014 Rugby Road 
Richmond, Virginia 23221 

Dear Dr. and Mrs. Guzelian: 

April 16, 1979 

We greatly ppreciate your renewal of your 

Stewardship of St . Vartan Armenian Cathedral, and 

your gift of $100.00 (one hundred dollars) for 

that purpose. 

Our Receipt number 32693 is enclosed. 

Enclosure: Receipt number 32693 
SP/vv 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


